AUDENTES

December, 2007-12-13

Tallinn

Dear Sigurlaug,

We would like to express our appreciation to you for your very active
participation in our recent conference in Tallinn. The contributions

you have made to our conference have been invaluable to us.

We wish you much luck in your future endeavors!

Very sincerely,

Veera Korelskaja-Novikova
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